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SHCC LISTSERV #33 
 

The SHCC LISTSERV provides updates on important, time-sensitive information about the administration of your Section 8 HAP Contract and other items of interest released by HUD.


Sent: Friday, November 07, 2008 5:47 PM
To: UpdateSHCC
Subject: SHCC ListServ #33 - Disaster Guidance - FAQs 

On September 13, 2008, Hurricane Ike hit the Gulf Coast Region of Texas, causing destruction of property and resident displacement for many low-income tenants, both on the coast and inland.  Since the storm, owners and agents have asked SHCC several questions specific to their Project-Based Section 8 communities.  Many of the critical questions posed are related to the effect of the displacement of assisted families on the Housing Assistance Payments (HAP) and the lease in-place at the time of the disaster.  Attached is a set of Disaster Guidance FAQs responding to the questions presented.   

 


